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Please	make	solar	more	affordable.	It	is	the	best	way	to	create	a	sustainable	
Australia.		
Encouraging	people	to	adopt	Solar	by	paying	a	feed	in	tariff	that	is	attractive	is	
the	only	sensible	action.	If	Australia	wants	to	embrace	renewable	energy	then	
the	government	needs	this	to	be	reflected	in	its	policies	so	that	it	is	financially	
logical	to	choose	clean	energy.	
	
i	have	solar	energy	on	my	roof	an	I	believe	if	we	are	not	paid	correctly	for	what	
we	generate	then	it	is	a	farce.	
	
karina	rothacker		
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